
Ref. No.: MCHI/CEO/13-14/228 
November 7, 2013 

 

IMMEDIATE ATTENTION 
 
To, 
The Managing Committee Members of MCHI-CREDAI 
 
Attached for your kind reference and comment is the CREDAI SUBMISSION FOR 
DRAFT DOCUMENT ON AFFORDABLE HOUSING POLICY FOR URBAN AREAS. 
 
You are requested to revert with your comments, if any, within THREE DAYS, so that 
these may be sent to CREDAI for onward action on Monday, 11th November. 
 
Please give this your urgent personal attention and revert within the time frame. 
 
With Best Regards, 
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
S. S. HUSSAIN 
CEO 


